
                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23-09-21 

 

 

          
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

Re: Close Encounters Session for Years 3 and 4 – Friday 8th October  

 

 

Years 3 and 4 have the exciting opportunity to participate in a Close Encounters session at school with 

Chris from South West Animal Services as part of their Predator topic.  They will learn about (and meet!) 

a range of predators and have the opportunity to ask the handler questions.  If you want to find out 

more information, please take a look at the website: https://southwestanimalservices.co.uk  

 

To enable this visit to go ahead, we are asking parents/carers for a voluntary contribution of £4.90, 

payable through School Money. 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs K Markus  

Year 4 Teacher 

 

 
Stuart Road Primary Academy 

Palmerston Street 

Stoke 

Plymouth 

PL1 5LL 

 

Tel: 01752 567668 

Email: admin@srps.plymouth.sch.uk 

Website: www.stuartroad.org  
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